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The conditions in the hostels of our institute were studied by
the authority

  It is worth suggesting that on September 7 this year the Deputy Minister of Higher and Secondary
Specialized Education of the Republic of Uzbekistan,  R. Khakimov visited the hostels of our institute in
order to get acquainted with the conditions created for students at the beginning of the 2021-2022
academic year, and he congratulated the students with the beginning of the academic year. It was also
mentioned about the created new academic year. He suggested about  the opportunities created for
students, as well as the opportunities which were developed for getting education and recreating the
cultural activities.


